
Marriott International to bring Le Méridien to Mumbai 
airport by 2029 

Marriott International has signed an agreement with The Balwa Group to debut 
the Le Méridien brand in Mumbai with the launch of Le Méridien Mumbai 
International Airport. Scheduled to open in January 2029, the hotel will be 
located just two kilometres from Mumbai’s international airport, catering to the 
city’s growing demand for upscale hospitality. 

The new property will feature 161 stylish guest rooms and suites, blending 
contemporary comfort with a touch of local culture and global elegance. Guests 
can look forward to a specialty restaurant, a patisserie, and the signature Le 
Méridien Hub—a dynamic lobby concept that transitions from a coffee bar by 
day to a vibrant evening lounge, featuring the brand’s Latitude/Longitude bar. 

“Le Méridien has always inspired travellers to explore the world in style and 
savour the good life,” said Ranju Alex, Regional Vice President, South Asia, 
Marriott International. “Mumbai, with its energy and evolution, is the perfect 
backdrop for our next chapter. With its mid-century design, engaging spaces, 
and chic programming, Le Méridien will offer a uniquely stylish stay. We’re 
pleased to strengthen our relationship with The Balwa Group as we continue 
expanding our lifestyle portfolio in the region.” 

The hotel will also offer a range of recreational amenities, including a fitness 
centre, an open-air swimming pool, and a full-service spa. With 1,357 square 
metres of event space—featuring expansive lawns and an open-air terrace—the 
property will be well-equipped to host everything from corporate events to 
weddings and social celebrations. 


